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Parish Clergy:   
Revd Canon Kristian Paver - Parish Priest St James’ Church 

Revd Deacon Michael Tosh   Old Road 

Revd Deacon Peter Found   Tiverton EX16 4HJ 
 

Also resident in the Parish:   St Boniface’s Church 
Revd Fr Paul Rea CRE (retired)   Crow Green 

      Cullompton EX15 1EW 

Parish Secretary: Mrs Rosie Croker  
The Presbytery     St John’s Catholic School 

40 Old Road, Tiverton EX16 4HJ   Melbourne Street  
Telephone: (01884) 252292   Tiverton EX16 5L 

Email: tiverton@prcdtr.org.uk    Tel: (01884) 253630                                       
             

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Parish Safeguarding Team 

Marian Coombs 
Shelagh Eastwood 

Siobhan Gilroy 

Iwona Pacosz 
Tel: 07856 582303 

safe.stjames.stboniface@gmail.com  
Safe Spaces Team 

Tel: 0300 303 1056 

safespaces@firstlight.org.uk  
 

 
 

Parish Website & Social Media 

www.stjameschurchtiverton.org.uk  

Facebook: Parish of St James and 

St Boniface, Mid-Devon 

Parish Office 
Tuesday-Friday 

10.00am-2.00pm 

St Vincent de Paul Society 
       Tel: 07762 921878 

mailto:tiverton@prcdtr.org.uk
mailto:safe.stjames.stboniface@gmail.com
mailto:safespaces@firstlight.org.uk
http://www.stjameschurchtiverton.org.uk/


Children’s Liturgy at St James 
 

The Children’s Liturgy at the 10.00am Mass at St James is designed primarily 

for children between the ages of 4 and 7. Older children are very welcome but 
are expected to help and take part, and those younger than 4 must be 

accompanied by an adult and teenage family member. Any little ones who 
want to go to the toilet will be returned to their parents, as no one else can 

help with this for safeguarding reasons. More volunteers willing to add their 

name to the rota to take a turn leading the Children’s Liturgy are needed.  
Training will be provided. Please speak to Canon Christian or one of the 

existing Children’s Liturgy leaders. 
 

Coffee Morning with Bring & Buy 
 

The next Coffee Morning, including a Bring and Buy Sale, to raise funds for 

the Building Fund, will take place this Friday 19 April, 9.30-11.30am, hosted 
by Terry and Elizabeth, 31 Broomhill, Tiverton, EX16 5AR. All welcome. 
 

Churches Housing Action Team (CHAT) 
 

CHAT is grateful to many of you for remembering the 

team and their work in your prayers on a regular 

basis. Sometimes there is a need for additional or 
specific prayer and, if you would like to be one of 

their prayer partners, they would love to reach out to 
you to when those needs arise via email (everything 

is confidential and anonymised).  Please email 

theoffice@chatmid.co.uk to let them know you would 
like to participate in this ministry of prayer.  CHAT is 

also dedicating some time to look more closely at the 
impact of food poverty on our community. CHAT’s aim is to support those who 

need it and guide them towards independence, so they are very grateful for 
the donations they receive. If you have supported the CHAT foodbank, kindly 

spare a few minutes to fill out the brief survey at https://bit.ly/CHATfood. 

During March CHAT fed 530 people and they would not be able to do this 
without your help, so thank you for your time and continued support.  
 

Youth Adventure Residential Weekend 
 

This year’s Youth Adventure weekend will be at Grangehurst, Buckfast Abbey, 
24–26 May. Changing the location has meant that different adventure 

activities, such as caving, can be offered. This year’s theme is ‘I am with you’ 
(Mt 18:20). In between the activities and games, young people will have the 

chance to explore the Scriptures and consider ways to communicate with God. 
This weekend of aimed at those between10-13 years of age. Cost £100. To 

book: https://forms.office.com/e/DkVzq6hTJB Further questions please 

contact Saskia: youth@prcdtr.org.uk. 
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Vocations Sunday 
 

Next weekend is the World Day of Prayer for Vocations to the Priesthood, 

Diaconate and Consecrated Life.  There will be a retiring collection to support 
the Diocesan Seminarians Education Fund.  Please be as generous as your 

can, so that we can support those coming forward for training in our diocese.  

Gift Aid envelopes are available for those who pay tax. 
 

Laudato Si’ Group 
 

The parish Laudato Si’ Group recently discussed both the corporate 
responsibility of the diocese and our individual responsibility as 

parishioners for ethical banking and investments.  Information about The Big 

Bank Switch campaign being launched on 21 April which invites parishioners 
to make a pledge to change their bank accounts is attached to the Newsletter. 

The Group’s April Newsletter is also attached, giving details about growing 
wildflowers to support wildlife. The Group will be giving out packets of seeds 

over the weekend of 4/5 May and invites parishioners to bring seedlings and 

plants with them to church for a parish Plant Swap.  
 

Rise to Our Cause 
 

Following the success of the inaugural CCSP Ascension Day 

fundraiser last year at Buckfast Abbey, this year’s Catholic 

Children’s Society’s ‘Rise to Our Cause’ event will be held 

at St Mary’s Church, Poole, on Ascension Thursday, 9 May 

2024. The event will start with Holy Mass in the church at 

12 noon, followed by a buffet lunch in the church hall, 

before this year’s Guest Speaker, the hugely popular David 

Wells. There will also be a raffle to help raise money for CCSP to continue to 

help families of all faiths and none – so please don’t forget to bring a little 

cash. Tickets are now on sale for £10 with all proceeds going towards helping 

vulnerable children and families living in our Diocese.  Please email 

vicki.dunstone@ccsplymouth.org.uk or call 01364 645420. 

Trustee Vacancy with Marriage Care 
 

Marriage Care is a Catholic organisation providing marriage preparation and 

relationship counselling services across England, Wales and Gibraltar. It is 
looking for Trustees to strengthen its board and to help it continue to provide 

vital relationship support services to the Catholic community and beyond. For 

more information see the attached flyer or please visit 
www.marriagecare.org.uk or email volunteer@marriagecare.org.uk. 
 

March Parish Giving 
 

Loose: £1735.74        Contactless: £625.00    Standing Orders: £2944.00 

mailto:vicki.dunstone@ccsplymouth.org.uk
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200 Club 
 

Congratulations to Nora Wissink who won the £30 prize and to Pat Kennedy 

who won the £20 prize in the April draw. The 200 Club is an ongoing fund 
raiser for the Parish and new members can join for as little as £1 a month. 

Please speak to either Simon Coombs or Sheelagh Bourdon at St James or 

Teresa Cummings at St Boniface.  
 

Celebratory Banquet at the Mumbai Kitchen 
 

A banquet will be held at the Mumbai Kitchen in Tiverton this Tuesday 16 April 
to celebrate the United Nations Award for Sustainable Development awarded 

to friends in the Sundarban region of Bangladesh at COP 28. Suggested cost 

per person is £10.00. If you would like to come along and take part, please 
email bridgetmtosh@gmail.com. 
 

Parish Diary 
  
 

Saturday 13 April – Easter Weekday 

• Vigil Mass of Sunday at 6.00pm Pro Populo 
Sunday 14 April – Third Sunday of Easter (B) 

• Holy Mass at 10.00am Gerry Kelly RIP 
• Holy Mass at 11.30am (at St Boniface)  

Monday 15 April – Easter Weekday 

• Singing to Remember at 2.00pm in the Hall 
Tuesday 16 April – Easter Weekday 

• Holy Mass at 10.00am 
Wednesday 17 April – Easter Weekday 

• Service of the Word and Holy Communion at 12noon (St Boniface) 
Thursday 18 April – Easter Weekday 

• Holy Mass at 6.00pm 
Friday 19 April – Easter Weekday 

• Coffee Morning with a Bring and Buy Sale, 9.30-11.30am, hosted by 

Terry and Elizabeth, 31 Broomhill, Tiverton 

• Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament and Confessions at 11.30am 

• Holy Mass at 12noon 
Saturday 20 April – Easter Weekday 

• First Holy Communion Preparation at 10.00am in the Hall 

• Vigil Mass of Sunday at 6.00pm 

Sunday 21 April – Fourth Sunday of Easter (B) – World Day of Prayer 
for Vocations 

• Holy Mass at 10.00am Pro Populo 
• Holy Mass at 11.30am (at St Boniface) 

mailto:bridgetmtosh@gmail.com

